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Delia Little, a native of Anson County in Wadesboro, moved to Raleigh in 1981 to attend 
Shaw University.  In 1985 she received a Bachelor of Science degree in Business  
Administration and Accounting.   

Originating from a long family line of county service professionals, she sparked an 
interest in local government and public service early on. She began her career with 
Wake County in the Register of Deeds Office in September 1985.  Unbeknownst to her 
at the time, Ms. Little never imagined that her first job would result in a rewarding career 
of nearly 35 years of public service. After serving under three publicly elected Wake 
County Registrars, her commitment to excellence in the workplace and to the citizens of 
Wake County has sustained her reputation as reliable and trustworthy. 

Ms. Little has been affectionately deemed as “The Fixer” among her customers and 
colleagues. She is professional, caring and unwavering. She has received numerous 
awards of appreciation and has been recognized and nominated for the Garland H. 
Jones Excellence in Public Service Award.  Recently, she was recognized as a recipient 
of the 2018 Star-Supervisor Training Achievement Results Award. 

Ms. Little will retire on July 1 after 32 years of service. She is the fourth generation to 
retire from public service, including her father and three brothers. In retirement she 
plans to serve in her church, travel and spend time with family and friends.   

Please join me in congratulating Ms. Little on her retirement. 
 

 

 


